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iE Seattle Christian Schools

September 7, 2011

Dear Parents:

The students, administration, faculty and staff of Seattle Christian Middle and High
School cordially invite you to our 2011 “Back-To-School Night.” It will be held on
Thursday, September 22™ from 6:45 p.m. — 9:15 p.m. during which time you will
have the opportunity to experience a condensed version of your student’s school
day. His/her class periods, bell schedule and a campus map will be available for you
to pick up between 6:30 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. in the gym. You may pick them up as you
come in. Because the evening is designed for parents only, please plan accordingly
for your child’s care.

This event will begin in the gym at 6:45 p.m. to explain the plan for the evening and
to update you on current SCS happenings. From there, you will experience an
abbreviated schedule of your student’s day. Each teacher will explain basic goals,
expectations, and grading procedures for each of your student’s classes. This will
also provide an opportunity for your general questions to be addressed.

We will follow a bell schedule, and teachers have been instructed to begin and end
right on time. In the interest of interacting with as many as possible, teachers have
been requested to defer formal parent-teacher conferences to a time that would
allow for a more focused discussion. If you wish to have a conference, please feel
free to contact the teacher to schedule an appointment. You may contact teachers
via e-mail, by using their first initial and last name @seattlechristian.org. A contact
directory is also available on the SCS website at www.seattlechristian.org.

In addition, there will be refreshments in the auditorium available throughout the
evening. Each family is asked to bring a pie to share.

If you have any specific questions, or are in need of assistance that evening, contact
a student host or school staff member.

Again, we are looking forward to you joining us for this evening.

In Christ,

Stephanie Knipp
Secondary Principal



